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Summary 
 

At the bottom of Manor Road there is a popular dog walk across the 
fields to Bodicote & Bloxham. At the beginning of the track there is most 
days bagged dog mess left on the side of the track and into the fields. 
There is a dog waste bin on the Colin Butler Green at the beginning of 
Manor Road but dog walkers who are not at that end of the road tend to 
leave it by the gate before entering the fields. Some dog walkers collect 
the bagged mess on the way back but not everyone does. Daily you 
might see between 3-5 bags of mess left on the side. Some residents 
have also left notes on the gate at the bottom of Manor Road asking ‘dog 
walkers to pick up their mess and to not put it in their home waste bins’. 
 

Recommendation 
 

I would like to recommend that at the bottom of Manor Road a small 
dog waste bin should be installed. It might be able to be installed on the 
public footpath post. 
 

Reasons for the Recommendation 
 

A bin located down the end of Manor Road would prevent bagged dog 
mess being left on the floor and residents getting cross with public 
putting dog mess in their home waste bins.  
 

Impact on Budget If approved the bin would need to be purchased by PC. 
 

Risks 
 
 

There might be complaints by residents who live down the bottom of the 
road about having a dog waste bin outside their house/drive. During hot 
weather if the bin is not emptied regularly then this will increase bugs / 
the smell in the area. Vandalism or accidents caused by drivers. 
 

 Background N/A 

Supporting documents; advice, 
reports etc should always be 
attached to the report and listed 
here 
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